
Public Notice
Impounded Car: Final Notice
Black Hyundai Sedan (cancelled registration plates XGS 853) was impounded from in front 
of 44 Station Street, Allansford. To reclaim the vehicle please provide proof of ownership and 
pay release fees by 5pm, Thursday 6 January 2022. Please contact Peter McArdle, Coordinator 
Local Laws on 5559 4806.

New Year’s Eve Fireworks
Two firework displays will be conducted on Friday 31 December 2021 at 9.30pm and midnight 
from the Warrnambool Breakwater. To ensure the safety of participants and the community 
temporary changes to the access of the breakwater will occur from 11am, 31 December 2021 
until 2am, 1 January 2022. Please ensure pets are safe and secure during these times.
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